
Sierra Davis 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Hello Sierra Davis, 

girard <gchandler@gmail.com> 
Tuesday, March 14, 2017 6:46 PM 
Sierra Davis 
1583 Landell Ct 

We reside at 1591 Landell Ct, which immediately borders 1583 Landell Ct., for which you are having a design 
review tomorrow night. Although my house is physically closer than any of six adjacent properties, we thought 
you might like to know that I have no problems at all with the design we saw at the open house which M Design 
Archjtects presented at Deepika and Mahesh's house a few months ago. Most of om neighbors are two story 
homes and the new design presented there was tasteful and blended in nicely. 

Respectfully, 

Elham & Girard Chandler 
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